NOTICE REGARDING ELECTRONIC MEETINGS OF THE ENVIRONMENTAL COMMISSION OF CRANBURY TOWNSHIP DURING THE COVID-19 STATE OF EMERGENCY

THE PUBLIC IS HEREBY ADVISED THAT due to the state of emergency in New Jersey regarding COVID-19 (Coronavirus), the corresponding closure of municipal facilities, and the necessity for social distancing, until further notice all regular and special meetings of the Environmental Commission will be held electronically via the Zoom Meeting platform, instead of in person, beginning July 1st, 2020.

Instructions how to access each meeting will be posted on the Cranbury Township website (www.cranburytownhip.org) and set forth on the meeting agenda. Additionally, you may contact the Environmental Commission Secretary at 609-664-3130 or jgolisano@cranbury-nj.com for further instructions. Unless expressly noted otherwise, all Environmental Commission meetings will continue to take place on their regularly scheduled dates and at their regularly scheduled times.

Jean Golisano Secretary to the Environmental Commission